
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FURTHER EXTENSION OF DEADLINES TO RELEASE FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of United Investments Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to inform its shareholders and the 
general public that the Company has obtained further extension from the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd to publish its 
Audited Condensed Financial Statements for the year ended 30 June 2022 and Unaudited Condensed Financial Statements 
for the quarter ended 30 September 2022 by 15 February 2023 to enable completion of the audit exercise 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
NWT Secretarial Services Ltd 
Corporate Secretary  
 
 
Dated this 15th December 2022 
 

 
This communiqué is issued pursuant to DEM Rule 21.1 and the Securities Act 2005. 

The Board of United Investments Ltd accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this communiqué 


